Please reply to:

Patricia L. Merk Scholarship Chair 231 Herweck Dr. #210 San Antonio, TX 78213 Telephone: (512) 340-1966

May 1991

Marie A. Turner 758 Parkside N.W. Walker, MI 49504

Dear Marie,

Congratulations! Your essay has been chosen as one of the winners in the 1990-1991 Mensa Education & Research Foundation Scholarship Program.

The award for which you have been chosen is:

Region 3 \$300 Scholarship

This is a one time award. In order to receive payment, please send me evidence of enrollment at the college of your choice. This evidence might include tuition bill showing deposit payment or other indication of matriculation for Fall 1991. If, for any reason, you find you will not be attending school in the fall, please contact me immediately.

The local group through whom you submitted your essay will be contacting you soon regarding the presentation of a Certificate for your achievement.

Please note that you are eligible to submit another application and essay to next year's program. However, your successful entry this year will have no bearing on next year's competition.

Again congratulations for your award winning essay and best wishes in your educational endeavors.

Sincerely,

Patricia L. Merk

National Scholarship Chairman

trician. meils

PLM/eqc